
WEST ISLIP BOARD OF EDUCATION 
BUILDINGS & GROUNDS COMMITTEE REPORT 

 
 

DATE OF MEETING:   Tuesday, May 7, 2019 
District Office  

 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: S. Brady, P. Michaluk, K. O’Connor 

       
BOARD MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: R. Antoniello, S. Gellar, R. Maginniss 
       
ADMINISTRATORS PRESENT:  B. Burns, J. Bosse 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. 
 

1. Mr. Bosse gave the committee an update on Phase 5 of the ongoing bond project.   
 

2. The bathrooms in Paul J. Bellew opposite the turf field have recently been subjected to vandalism.  
The facilities remain open daily until the youth leagues finish their practices and/or games.  They 
will be advised that they are responsible to monitor them or risk losing access. 
 

3. The committee approved the addition of a Bridges sign on the northeast corner of the property and 
a brick garden in the front of the school.  There are no plans to purchase a new partition at this 
time. 
 

4. The committee agreed to BOCES’s request to extend the Masera lease through September 2019. 
 

5. Fire inspections were conducted at all buildings.  Some issues were found and will be 
resolved.  No problems with SED submittal and receipt of building certificates of occupancy 
are expected. 
 

6. The Vietnam Memorial stone was installed by the grounds crew in front of the existing 
veterans’ monument at the high school. 
 

7. A donation of eight West Islip High School banners will be accepted by the Board pending 
appropriate documentation.  They will be mounted to light poles along Lion’s Path.   
 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 


